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NYS launched a new texting program
and confidential service to help New Yorkers
experiencing domestic violence.
Unfortunately, there has been a rise in domestic violence reports during this pandemic.
Abuse victims are often closely watched by their abuser, making these tools needed.
We want you to know that you are not alone and you do not have to stay in a dangerous situation.
 Text 844-997-2121
or visit
www.opdv.ny.gov

to confidentially chat with a professional
at any time of day or night.
 Please stay safe at home
Practice Social Distancing
and when you must go out
Please go out safely
use a mask or any kind of facial covering!!
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